
Full speed ahead – Succession found for BOCKWOLDT G etriebemotorenwerk  
 
 
 
Bad Oldesloe. 4th April, 2017. The long-established company BOCKWOLDT, Bad Oldesloe, 
Germany, will now be run by a new management team: Joh. W. von Eicken  and Dr.-Ing. 
Felix Oehme  are the successors of Carl-Michael Bockwoldt . “The extensive experience of 
Joh. W. von Eicken and the technical know-how of Dr. Oehme have set the course to 
successfully advance BOCKWOLDT Getriebemotorenwerk, as defined by its 100 year 
tradition“, Carl-Michael Bockwoldt, General Manager to date, says happily.  
 
Joh. W. von Eicken is the CEO, while Dr. Oehme will take over the commercial and technical 
management on site, as general manager. During the first few months, the promoted 
mechanical engineer will be supported by Mr. Bockwoldt, who will be ready to offer help and 
advice for the company take-over. Numerous measures for quality improvement and process 
optimization are planned and will be implemented at short notice. 
 
The new name of BOCKWOLDT GmbH & Co. KG is BOCKWOLDT Getriebemotoren-
werk GmbH & Co. KG. 
 
It is for more than 100 years already that BOCKWOLDT customers can rely on quality and 
service, on the specialist field of Geared Motors. Founded in 1914 by the engineer Carl 
Bockwoldt in Hamburg, the successful family-run company is now represented all over the 
world.                        
 
For further information, please refer to www.bockwoldt.de, as usual. 
 

 


